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June  is- 
 
 
Meeting Report  ---   
28th June  2021         
 
 
 
 
Apologies:  Trevor Mosley, Pat Anelay, Fatu and 
Parehuia Enari and Colin Tea 
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Rotary Club of Onehunga One Tree Hill 

Changeover Dinner   2021/22 at Selwyn Heights Village 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President Bruce welcoming members and 
guests. Bruce detailed  an impressive 
summary of the Clubs activities over the 
past year.  (Details at AGM) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

70’s Club final Draw for the year 
Mavis and Lex doing the Honours 

Appreciation for Past President  
Bruce’s wife Barbara year of support 



 

 

 
 
 
There !! 
 It’s 
official!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A new Secretary Pin for Iain McCrae 

 

 

 

President Robin’s first duty  
Welcome to New Member Tony   
Raynor and his wife Heather. 



New and past presidents with Min Roche ADG for 2021/22 
 

 

 

              

Special thanks to volunteer Brian Gionotti, 
the Barman for the evening 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

One of the two Students from Onehunga High School 
who provided musical background ambience. 

 

 

 



 

(Remember, if  you are not available for a duty, please organise a 
replacement and advise Alan and Noel.)   
 

Link to June 2021 District 9910 Newsletter 

June 2021 Newsletter 

Includes coverage of the District Governor change over at Orewa Last Saturday. 

Our Club was represented at the DG Changeover by: 
 President elect Robin, Neil and Trish Reid,  Bill and Trish Appleton. Rod Kestle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Rotary Club of Onehunga One Tree Hill 
 Newsletter editor:      bill.appleton.ri@gmail.com 

                                     Duties 
 

5th July 
 
Equipment:  Colin Tea 
Attendance: Fatu Enari 
Hospitality: Alistair Grundy 
5 Minute Speaker: N/A 
Guest Speaker: DG Grant Smith 
Subject:  District 9910 
Host:   Robin Hulford 
Thanks: Robin Hulford 
Thought for the week  Neil Reid. 

Scribe: Barry Stafford 

 

 
 

12th July 
 
Equipment: Pat Anelay  
Attendance: Alistair Grundy 
Hospitality: Bruce Clegg 
5 Minute Speaker: N/A 
Guest Speaker:  President Robin 
Subject      Club Night 
                Strategies Plan 2021 
Thanks: Ernie  Meyer 
Thought for the week  Deidre Shea 

Scribe: Lloyd Albiston 
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Touch of Humour! 
      One for Bill G 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



A few Picture selections from the year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


